
On Monday, Senator Thomas 
Morahan, representing parts of 
Rockland and Orange counties, 
passed away after a six month 
struggle with Leukemia.  He was 78.  
Senator Morahan was a dear friend 
of mine since his election to the 
SenaSenate in 1999, and was a tireless 
advocate for mental health reform.  
Please join me in keeping your 
thoughts with the Morahan family.

SENATE LOSES A MEMBER:
THOMAS P. MORAHAN, 1931-2010

CONSTRUCTION BEGINS ON 
ROUTE 31F, FAIRPORT ROAD

The New York State Department of Transportation began road 
construction on Route 31F, Fairport Road, yesterday, July 
15th.  The project will remove and replace the top layer of 
asphault between the curbs to extend the life of the 
pavement and underlying foundation, and subsequently, will 
provide a smoother ride for motorists on one of eastern 
Monroe County’s busiest roads.

AAfter meeting with officials representing the Department of 
Transportation, it is clear that this project is one of their top 
priorities for the coming year, and an excellent example of the 
state and local highway crews working together to meet the 
needs of our residents.  Maintaining our local infrastructure 
is critical to economic vitality.  Unfortunately, Upstate New 
York is not receiving enough funding for roads and bridges 
compared compared to metropolitan New York City, which has received 
extensive state funding for highly subsidized mass transit.

The project will stretch from Route 96 in Pittsford, near St. 
John Fisher, to the Erie Canal Bridge in Fairport.

MONROE COUNTY FAIR 
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